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Dear  

 

Freedom of Information: Right to know request 

 

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act), for the 

following information:  

 

“Have there been any cryptocurrency - or crypto asset - exchanges or trading 

venues which have applied for an MTF license under MiFID II?” 

 

 

Your request has now been considered and I can confirm we hold the information you 

have requested. 
 

We have received 18 MTF applications and 1 of them considers themselves as a 

“Cryptocurrency Exchange”. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Information Disclosure Team 

Financial Conduct Authority 

 

 

 


